
 

       August 2021 

Calendar 

 

August 10 

• City Council Meeting—
7:00 PM 

 
 

 

The August BHE PTO 
Food Truck Fundraiser 

has been cancelled 
due to a scheduling 

conflict. 

For the latest news, sign-up 
to receive email and/or text 
notifications from the city at 
or scan the QR code below: 

http://
cityofwestworth.com/
manage-notifications 

Burton Hill Elementary Opens for School 

As the school year approaches, please be aware of children 
walking to school and crossing the streets. Burton Hill Elementary 
will be back in session on Monday, August 16, 2021. The school 
zone on Burton Hill Road is 20mph. Flashing light signals will 
remind you to slow down.  

 

The building opens daily at 7:30 AM. 
The school parking lot is for school staff 
only. Drivers are asked to park on the 
right hand side of the street by the fence 
in front of the school. Visit the school 
website at www.fwisd.org/BurtonHill or 
call 817-815-1400 for more information. 

Melva Campbell Park Fundraiser 

The Melva Campbell Park Fundraiser has officially begun! All 
citizens should have received a mailer last month with information 
and instructions on how to make a donation to the park, as well as 
the item we will place in the park for each donation level. If you did 
not receive one or would like more information, contact Elisa 
Greubel at egreubel@cityofwestworth.com or 817-710-2502 or 
view the options and make your donation online at https://
melvacampbellpark.givingfuel.com/melva-campbell-park or by 
follow this QR code: 
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Alarm Permits 

To refresh our longtime residents and inform our new 
residents, here are some quick details on our alarm 

ordinance: 

• No person shall operate an alarm system without an 

alarm permit issued by the Chief of Police. 

• Applications for alarm permits are available through 
the  po l i c e  depa r t ment  o r  a t  h t t p : / /
www.cityofwestworth.com/permits -and-building-

inspections  

• Residential/ tenant alarm permits expire after 3 years 

from date of issuance. 

• If the system was removed, the permit may be 
cancelled by providing written notice or returning the 

permit to the dispatch office. 

The responsibilities of a permit holder are as follows: 

• Keep the alarm and premises where the alarm is 

housed in good working order 

• Maintain the alarm system in a manner that will 

minimize false alarm notification 

• Address malfunctioning alarm systems in a timely 

manner  

• Do not activate the alarm, without prior notification 
to the police department, for any reason other than 
the occurrence of an event that the alarm system 

was intended to report 

• Notify the police department and the alarm 
company prior to activating an alarm for 

maintenance purposes 

• Do not utilize any alarm system which causes an 
audible signal to be emitted for more than fifteen 
minutes after being activated or which emits a 

subsequent alarm without being reset 

• If more than 4 false alarms occur in a 12 month 
period, the permit holder will be charged a fee for 

each subsequent false alarm.  

To view the entire ordinance, visit: https://
z2codes.franklinlegal.net/franklin/Z2Browser2.html?

showset=westworthvillageset&collection=westworthvillag

e&doccode=z2Code_z20001016 

 
 

 

 

Budget Presentation 

The proposed FY 2021-2022 budget will be presented on 
Tuesday, August 10th at the City Council Meeting. 
There will be public hearings held regarding the budget in 

September prior to council’s final review.  

Annual Fall Clean-Up 

The annual Fall Clean-Up for the city will be held in the 
Municipal Complex Parking Lot: 
• Saturday, September 18, 2021—7:00 AM to 4:00 

PM 
• Remember to bring proof of residency (copy of 

water bill or drivers license). 
We cannot accept paints, tires, oil, insecticides, items 
that are harmful to the environment, refrigerators, air 
conditioners, any Freon bearing items, batteries, or 
other hazardous material.  
 
If you need to dispose of hazardous waste at any time, 
please visit our Water Department to purchase a 
voucher to Fort Worth’s Environmental Collection 
Center. Vouchers cost $50 and you must bring your 
driver’s license or current water bill with you for proof of 
residency.  
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